
 

 

COVID-19 UPDATE 
 

June 3, 2021 
 

State/County Update: 

Tulare County remains in the “Orange” or “moderate” tier with an adjusted case rate of 2.2. We 

are still waiting for clarification on how the changes taking place on June 15th will impact 

education. According to California’s COVID-19 website, on June 15, capacity and distancing 

restrictions will be lifted for most businesses and activities. The website also explains that 

vaccination or negative test requirements will still be required for large scale indoor events through  

at least October.   

    

 

District Update: 

 

Summer school- We currently have 1,140 students registered for 43 course sections. This does 

not include Adult School courses.  A notification has been sent to current students informing 

them of their summer school class.  Notifications will be sent to incoming freshmen through their 

feeder schools.  

 

We have completed our ELPAC testing.  Our sites did a phenomenal job testing our students.  

Ninety-eight percent of our EL students completed the ELPAC.  

 

Our CAASPP window ends on June 9, 2021.  Ninety-four percent of our juniors completed the 

English and mathematics portion of the CAASPP.  

 

Scholarship nights, Academy graduations, award nights and other student events have been held 

following all the COVID-19 protocols.   

 

Students continue to follow the protocols in place.  Next week students will attend their classes 

via zoom.  Seniors will be on campus for graduation practice and to drop off their chromebook, 

if they are not purchasing it.   

 

Sites are finalizing their master schedules and preparing for a full return in the fall.  
 

 

 

 


